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7 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SPRING FAIR MUFTI DAY 
 
On Tuesday 21 June we are giving students the opportunity to come to school in their pyjamas!  For 
safety reasons, school shoes and socks will need to be worn.  No slippers. 
 
Their will be no cost for this mufti day, however, we ask that you send in a bag of lollies instead.  Your 
donations will make for a fantastic lolly stall at our Spring Fair in October. 
 
The lollies donated for each class will be weighed and that amount divided by the number of students 
in the class to determine the weight per student.  The class with the highest weight per student will 
win a prize. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Claire Tomlin 
P&C Liaison 
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